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Aqua class 

Welcome to Aqua class’s monthly newsletter.   

A very happy new year to everyone and 

we hope you had a peaceful Christmas 

and New Year.  This month saw Aqua 

taking part in a variety of D of E 

inspired activities, including swimming 

which will be part of their D of E 

Triathlon. There are two groups who 

will take turns swimming/PE at school. 

They have also begun their D of E skills 

section and are taking part in the 

Forest School activities.  They have 

been learning how to tie knots whilst 

learning how to not tie themselves in 

knots!!  They are all trying really hard 

to master new skills whilst enjoying 

being out in nature which is what forest 

School is all about! 


